
We’re excited about our newest branch, opening in Rainier this summer.  
Not only will this service center be more convenient for many of our Rainier 
members, it will be beautiful!  As the “new folks in the neighborhood,” we’ve 

come to realize one thing:  Rainier Rocks!  It’s a charming, friendly, and 
gorgeous community that we’re very proud to be a part of. 

We’re celebrating our expansion across the river with a video contest for local 
non-profits. If your favorite non-profit benefits Rainier, Oregon (based in Rainier, or 
significantly impacts the Rainier community), upload a video via YouTube, Vine, or 
Instagram (2 minutes or less) telling us why “Rainier Rocks” - why it is an amazing 
place to live and how the non-profit benefits the community.  Then upload it
on our Facebook page between June 9 and 29.  All 
accepted submissions will be put to a vote through 
Facebook June 30 - July 13. 

The top three vote-getters will be included on a post card sent to all Rainier 
households by July 28. Rainier residents have until August 15 to bring their 
post card to our Rainier branch and “vote” for their favorite of the three non-
profits. For each “vote,” Fibre Federal will donate $5.00 to that non-profit, up a 
combined total of up to $5,000!  

We will be hosting a grand opening party on August 8th. Celebrate with us for 
a chance to win floor level Fleetwood Mac tickets and a $100 McMenamins 
White Eagle Hotel gift certificate! Join us  for refreshments, music and meet 
our Rainier Branch team. More details to come. 


